
Application Review Period for FEMA’s Fiscal Year 2024 Fall 
National Dam Safety Program Rehabilitation of High Hazard 
Potential Dams Grant Extended Through May 

The fiscal year 2024 fall application review period for the National Dam Safety 
Program (NDSP) Rehabilitation of High Hazard Potential Dams (HHPD) grant has 
been extended. 

Pending additional delays, awards will be announced in late May or early June 
2024, which will conclude Part 1 of the HHPD application process. The available 
amount for FY24 fall HHPD grants is approximately $185 million, funded by the 
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. Post-award webinars will be held after the award 
notifications are complete. 

The deadline to submit scope of work packages, or Part 2 of the process, was 
originally July 31, 2024, but will now be moved to late August or early September 
2024 – depending upon when the awards are announced. More details will be 
released as soon as they are available. 

Future HHPD grant funding amounts and dates have yet to be determined. 

For more information, visit FEMA's Dam Safety webpage or click here to sign up for 
the Dam Safety mailing list. 

About the National Dam Safety Program

The National Dam Safety Program is a partnership of states, federal agencies and 
other stakeholders to encourage and promote the establishment and maintenance 

of effective federal and state dam safety programs to reduce the risk to human life, 
property, and the environment from dam related hazards. 

For more information, please visit the Dam Safety page on Fema.Gov. 

Not subscribed? Click here to sign up for the NDSP mailing list today. 
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